
 

  

 

 

 

Season’s Greetings from A+ Science 
 

 

 “Let us never negotiate out of fear. But let us never fear to negotiate.” 
 

John F. Kennedy 

 

Another year goes by, with this last newsletter of 2018 we would like to wish all our 
readers a wonderful Christmas and a holiday season filled with joy and fond 
memories. We also want to wish everyone a very happy and peaceful 2019.  

During this holiday season, A+ Science has chosen to make a charitable donation to 
the Swedish Childhood Cancer Fund to continue to fight childhood cancer and ensure 
that affected children and their families receive the care and support they need. With 
this donation we wish to spread hope for a brighter future. 

In Sweden, nearly one child a day is diagnosed with cancer and about 1,000 children 
and teens are under treatment. Around 80% survive, thanks to major progress in 
the past 40 years in research, treatment and nursing. 

  



 

 
 

 
 

Do not hesitate to contact us at info@a-plusscience.com and hear more about 
how we can help you conduct your clinical trial.  
 
 
For more information about our services, visit www.a-plusscience.com 
 

 
Our vision is to become the CRO best known for its unique and dedicated 

personnel with focus on customer satisfaction. To Earn Trust- Make Difference. 
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